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TTc - Online Mental Health Pilot Study 
 

As you may recall in my last newsletter I mentioned that we had been approached by Aetna's 

Innovation Team to ask us if they could include our members in a new pilot study using an online tool 

to help improve mental health. 

 

Aetna sent several emails asking you to join so you didn't miss the opportunity.  However, we had 

some feedback that the emails were coming too frequently, and as a result, we have stopped those 

invitations.  Please accept my apologies, as I recognize that this can be annoying.  As a result, this will 

be the last email you shall receive regarding this pilot unless you have already signed up, or now 

choose to participate. 

 

Please know that I agreed to this pilot as I believe that this online tool can benefit you, and I still hope 

that many of you will look into it.  If you would still like to participate you can click on this link, 

http://fluidsurveys.com/s/aetna-ttc-pilot/ and a new invite will be sent to you. 

 

I would like you to know that your answers are stored in highly secured settings, and that your personal 

data will never be shared with TTc. 

 

In addition to providing you with support, participation in this study will help other people like you in 

the future. 

 

 

Kind regards, Nathan Lyon 
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